From: (TME) toyota-europe.com>

Sent: mardi 27 avril 2021 18:36
To: CAB TIMMERMANS CONTACT

Cc: Cab-breton-; CAB VALEAN CONTACT; CAB SIMSON

CONTACT; SAMSOM Diederik (CAB-TIMMERMANS); MES Daniel (CAB-

TIMMERMANS); (CAB-TIMMERMANS);

(CAB-BRETON); @bmw.de; @bmw.com;

(TME);

**Subject:** Request to support the expansion of a 700bar public hydrogen station

network in Europe

**Attachments:** Letter to EU Vice President Timmermans signed.pdf

Dear Vice President Timmermans,

Please find enclosed a letter signed by BMW, Hyundai, Stellantis and Toyota Motor Europe to request your support for the expansion of a 700bar public hydrogen station network in Europe.

The undersigned remain at your disposal for any additional information that you might require.

Best regards,

Toyota Motor Europe NV/SA Hoge Wei 33 1930 Zaventem





Belgium



This e-mail may contain confidential information. If you are not an addressee or otherwise authorised to receive this message, you should not use, copy, disclose or take any action based on this e-mail. If you have received this e-mail in error, please inform the sender promptly and delete this message and any attachments immediately.